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Acceptance of Public Improvements
Rush-Copley Front Parking Addition
Proj. No. 14.288

Developet: Engineer:

Rush Copley Medical Center Rempe-Sharpe & Associates
Brian Bennett

FAX: (630) 978-8282 FAX:

Please start procedures for acceptance of the public improvements for the above referenced
project. Our inspectors have conducted a final inspection of the improvements. The owner
has made all required repairs and has submitted record drawings. The following is the
amount for the

ORIGINAL LETTER OF CREDIT AMOUNT: $56,331.00
20% MAINTENANCE SECURITY AMOUNT:  $11,266.00

If you have any questions, let me know.
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